
PEMBROKE REGIONAL HOSPITAL 

MEMO 
 
TO: All Staff, Physicians, Volunteers, ONA President, 

CUPE President and Members of the Joint Health 
and Safety Committee  

  
FROM: Senior Leadership Team (SLT) 
  
DATE: January 11, 2021 
  
SUBJECT: COVID-19 Outbreak Declared Over at PRH   
 

 
Please be advised that, effective today, the Renfrew County and District Health Unit 
has declared that our COVID-19 outbreak which involved two health care workers in 
the Emergency Department is now over.  
 
We would like to express thanks to our Infection Prevention and Control and 
Occupational Health and Safety teams who worked closely with the Health Unit to 
contain and end this outbreak in a timely way.  
 
We would also like to express our gratitude to all who stepped up to during this 
situation including those who had to work extra hours, cancel vacation, and assist in 
other areas of the hospital.  
 
As previously noted, this outbreak has been a learning experience for us and a 
reminder of what can happen if we momentarily let our guard down.  
 
Let’s continue working together to keep each other safe and healthy. 
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